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FFFFor or or or Our TeaOur TeaOur TeaOur Teachers and Studentschers and Studentschers and Studentschers and Students    
 

Homebound News 

The homebound List for our second rotation is available 

in the sanctuary on the front pew. If you are unable to 

attend church, we will be listing the name and address in 

the newsletter or you can call Tika Buchanan at  

(865) 202-4546 to have a list mailed to you.  

 

Church Service Update 

We are currently holding three identical services in the 

church sanctuary: 
 

Saturday at 6:00 PM 

Sunday at 9:00 AM 

Sunday at 10:15 AM 
 

Each service will have the same music and sermon and 

will have no more than sixty people in the sanctuary. We 

no longer need you to call in for service attendance. Feel 

free to attend any of the services listed above. 
 

We continue to practice social distancing. If you have a 

preexisting heart or lung condition or are in a high-risk 

group, it is highly suggested that you not start attending 

church just yet. The services will be available online. 

There will not be a nursery.  Do not be surprised to see 

that we will have removed the hymnals and do not have 

bulletins. Please feel free to bring and wear your mask if 

that makes you more comfortable. 

Security VoSecurity VoSecurity VoSecurity Volulululunteersnteersnteersnteers    
Sunday, August 9th 

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Bob England 

2nd Service Edward Hill 
 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in an “I Wish” 

card if you would be willing to volunteer. 
 



ChristianChristianChristianChristian    SySySySympampampampathythythythy    
To the family of Helen Duncan Styke, mother of 

Jean Rutledge 
Precious in the sight of the Lord is the death of His saints. PS. 116:15 

(Family’s request: Please no flowers) 

    

Homebound Member of the Week 
August  9-15         Bonnie Coulter 

 

Thank You Notes 

To a Very Special Church Family,  

We would like to thank everyone for their prayers 

during Dennis’ recent surgery but would like to send 

out a very special Thank You to Gary & Mildred 

Tillman, for being there to help us with transportation 

during this time. They have truly blessed us and they 

show Christian love for their brothers and sisters in 

Christ. We would appreciate continued prayers.  

Dennis and Ginger Morgan 

 

WWWWedding edding edding edding AnAnAnAnnounounounouncementncementncementncement    
Brandon Storz and Maddie Ohman are soon to be wed. 

Due to health concerns, there will not be a wedding 

shower. If you would like to give them a wedding shower 

gift, you may drop it off at the church by August 9th. 

They are registered at Target.  
 

CCCChhhhurch urch urch urch Flowers UpdateFlowers UpdateFlowers UpdateFlowers Update    
The sign-up process to provide altar and foyer flowers 

for October 2020 through September 2021 has been  

delayed due to Covid-19 concerns. When a decision is 

made on returning to church on regular basis, the flower 

sign-up book will be available. For questions or concerns, 

please contact: 

Anne Blevens (865)233-0564 or anneblevens@yahoo.com 

 

Chilhowee Baptist Center Update 

Quick update on things at the Chilhowee Baptist Center. 

Since we are still serving clients with food, we are in need 

of some toiletry items.  We are asking for these to be 

dropped off Monday - Thursday between 9 am and 12:30 

pm.  If you need to bring them by later in the day, please 

call before you come as our hours have varied.  As 

always, we appreciate your continued prayers and 

support. 

*Laundry Soap   *Shampoo 

*Dish Soap   *Deodorant 

*Spray Cleaner  *Toilet Paper Bar Soap 

In His Name, 

Betsy Carr 
  

KKKKARMARMARMARM    VVVVoluntoluntoluntolunteers Neededeers Neededeers Neededeers Needed    

With a recent influx of donations, KARM stores are in 

need of volunteers for sorting items. Volunteers are 

critical for KARM’s mission of turning donations into 

dollars to support Knox Area Rescue Ministries. To learn 

more and apply, please visit karmstores.com/jobs.  
 

For group requests, please contact  

volunteer@karmstores.com and share the following: 

*number of people in group          
 

*preferred days/times  
 

*age of group  
 

*preferred locations 

Please note: volunteers will need to bring his/her own 

face mask. 
 

At Pleasant Grove Baptist Church, our purpose is 

Worshipping God by proclaiming God’s Word, reaching 

people, building relationships with Christ, meeting needs 

and sharing Christian joy. 

 


